Jackie Ansotegui Golden Apple Award Recipient December 2, 2002

The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is fortunate to have many parents and community members volunteering in the classroom and throughout the schools in various capacities. Jackie Ansotegui is an exemplary parent volunteer.

On a weekly basis, Jackie creates an outstanding email newsletter for Kalifornsky Beach Elementary School parents and community members and she developed the school's fantastic webpage. Jackie is also the school's liaison with the Peninsula Clarion. Wherever Jackie sees a need, she is there to provide a service.

School principal, Sylvia Reynolds, says of Jackie, "Her presence is calm and reassuring and always with a smile! She never hesitates to help or point us in the right direction. She is truly a wealth of knowledge."

This evening we recognize Jackie Ansotegui for her endless hours of volunteering; however, we are also pleased to recognize Jackie as one of our own. Jackie joined the KPBSD Instructional Technology staff in 2000; she has been a shining star since joining the staff. She uses her knowledge and creativity to mentor employees in the practical usage of technology and media presentation.

We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of Education, are proud to recognize Jackie Ansotegui for her many hours of volunteer service, leadership and devotion to quality education.